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28
th
 May 2021 

   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been chosen to attend our new Homework Club, this will be run 

by teachers to help improve your child’s engagement with homework.   

  

By signing the agreement below you are committing to a space at the club for two terms for your child – Term 6 and 

then Term 1 of the new academic year in September.   

Places are limited to 15 so please only agree to your child’s space if you are committed to sending them, otherwise 

the space can be offered to another child within the school.   

To help fit in with your family schedule, not only do we have 4 days available, we are also offering spaces for siblings, 

as we do understand,from parental feedback, that it can be difficult having two separate collection times.  

  

Homework club will take place between 3:00pm - 4:00pm and will commence, week beginning 14
th
 June 2021. 

  

We hope you will take advantage of this excellent opportunity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Kelly Martin 
Head of School 
 
 

 
Please complete and return to school by Monday 7

th
 June. 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… (name) to take part in Homework Club. 
Please tick your preferred day 
 
      Monday 
      Wednesday 
      Thursday 
      Friday 
 
I will also need ………………………….(sibling’s name) to take part also. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 
 
Name…………………………………………………….. 

 
 
 


